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Greetings from the DON 

It is our hope that this newsletter finds 
you all in good health and that you are 
enjoying the sunshine as we enter into the 
new Spring Season. 
Please accept our sincere gratitude for 
your continued support during these 
trying times. Everyone has done their best 
to comply with restrictions that have 
changed from week to week.  We want to 
assure you we’re keeping your loved ones 
safe as our staff have kept protocols to 
wear their masks, social distance and all 
are fully vaccinated.  
Our planned weekly activities have had to 
change because of all the challenges 
brought on by the pandemic, but this 
hasn’t stopped us from keeping our 
residents entertained. 
 
Kind regards  
Sonu Bhandari. 
 
Hello everyone, 
My name is Harpreet Kaur, the new 
Clinical Nurse Specialist of Boronia 
House. I am very glad to be a part of such 
a nice place like Boronia House and I’m 
really looking forward to contributing to 
the care of our lovely residents. 
 
Warm regards  
Harpreet Kaur    

 

Activity Highlights : 

Residents enjoyed going on day trips. 

 

 

 

Some of our resident’s having fun 
participating in the Commonwealth 
Games Day.  
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Celebrations 

Happy Birthday to all our residents who 
recently celebrated their Birthday. 

 

 

Resident’s contribution 

My Name is Raie Norman 

I’m a resident here for the last 6 months 
and enjoy most of the Home. The food is 
quite likeable for our taste. 

We enjoy mixing with other people and 
have very nice rooms. We join in with 
others like painting etc, and going out in 
the bus to different parks which is very 
enjoyable. 

Yours, Raie  

 

 

 

Special Moments:  

All residents had a great time with Senior 
Afternoon High Tea and Daffodil High 
Tea  

 
 

 

Upcoming events 

Father’s Day 4/9/22 

World Animal Day 4/10/22 

World Food Day 16/10/22 

Remembrance Day 11/11/22 


